Dawn Danielson

From: noreply@salesforce.com on behalf of Sara Andre <sara.andre@iowa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 12:08 PM

To: morris.jennifer@epa.gov

Cc: Dawn Danielson; mel.pins@dnr.iowa.gov; kennedy.deborah@epa.gov; curl.kate@epa.gov; shpo106
@iowa.gov

Subject: [EXTERNAL] [SPF ERROR] R&C 211116951 - EPA - Cedar - Stanwood IA Broadway Properties

Asbestos Brownfields RLF Cleanup - Project Includes R&C No:21116952. The attached properties at
211 and 213 Broadway in Stanwood, IA

We have received your submittal for the above referenced federal undertaking. We provide the following response in
accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 and its implementing regulations 36 CFR
800.

Regarding this project, please see the following comments:

R&C 211116951 - EPA - Cedar - Stanwood IA Broadway Properties Asbestos Brownfields RLF Cleanup - Project Includes
R&C N0:21116952. The attached properties at 211 and 213 Broadway in Stanwood, IA are structurally unsound and are
contaminated with asbestos containing materials throughout. The vacant properties are a safety threat to the
community and need to be removed. Because the structures are inaccessible, the safe approach for abatement is
demolition and removal of contaminated debris. The City of Stanwood proposes to use federal funds from a sub-award
and a loan through the East Central Intergovernmental Association from an EPA Brownfields Revolving Loan Fund
Cooperative Agreement.

e Concur with the federal agency and/or their designated representative (No Adverse Effect)
You will not receive a hard copy of this email. It is the submitter's responsibility to maintain the official file of record. If
you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact our office.
Kind regards,
Sara André
Architectural Historian
State Historic Preservation Office
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